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Date: 16 June 2019 20:43:24 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to object to the proposed development in South W~mington. 

Key points are 

1) I am concerned about the loss of precious Green Belt Land being developed when there 
is ample Brown Field land in Wanington. 

2) The cunent infrastrncture is ah-eady insufficient to cope with cun ent traffic let alone 
additional traffic due to huge amounts of additional housing and industrial development 
Six/56. There are no shops or amenities south of Stockton Heath. 

Kind Regards 

Joseph Muscat 




